
 
 

 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful break with your families! 
 

A New season of dance and tumbling has begun! We are now accepting new enrollments in all recreational 

classes. Our current recreational class list is available on our website and will be updated as new classes 

become available. We would like to spotlight our Recreational Program. Student evaluations will be happening 

over the coming weeks and if your child is ready to move up to the next level, you will receive a notice to 

bring to the front desk to update your child’s class schedule. We appreciate your patience as we navigate 

these evaluations to ensure progression & make sure each child is in the perfect class for them this year! 

PEDA Social Medias:   FB: @powerelitedance IG: @powerelitedanceacademy 

Power Elite Dance Academy January 2022 Newsletter 

 

January Birthdays 
Sam Bromley 

Sophia Gaul 

Hayley Hadley 

Callysta Halbert 

Savannah Henderson 

Jazmine Parcell-Morrissey 

Abby Quam 

Mila Ramos 

Eviana Valencia 
Come to the front desk to collect your birthday 

card & choose a prize from the treasure chest! 

 

  

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Jan 4: 2022 Classes Begin 

Jan 29: Company Competition “Dance it Off” 

    Safford, AZ: Times TBD 

Feb 1-3: Bring A Friend To Dance Week 

March 14-18: Spring Break- No Classes Held 

April: Company Solo Showcase 

May: Spring Recitals & Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Company Competition Info 

“Dance It Off” Jan 29 in Safford 

At the David M Player Center For the arts  

 

All Company Dancers will participate in this 
competition. All Soloists who are stage ready are 

invited to compete their solo(s) as well. Those who 
are members of a duet or trio will also compete. The 
general start time is 10am and our specific time slots 

will be given to us within the next few weeks as 
further detailed information becomes available. 

Competition Fees: 
Solos $40 

Group Numbers $30/dancer 
 

Approximate Group Dances Per Class: 
Sugar Babies 5  Firecrackers 5 
Glitter Girls 5  Showstoppers 4 

               Power 7  Elite 7 
 

 

 

Recreational Program 

We are pleased to have so many students 

enrolled in our recreational classes. Many of 

our current classes are at maximum 

capacity. We are in the process of providing 

additional classes in our weekly schedule to 

accommodate the enrollment of new 

students & ensure the progression of 

current students. January is a great time 

to add a second class to your current 

schedule and expand your abilities!  

 

 


